

804C West Park Ave. P (732) 493-1700 Ocean, NJ 07712 F (732) 493-1701

April 22, 2016

Melissa Cohen, COO EZGSA PO Box 30333 Bethesda, MD 20824-0333

Dear Ms. Cohen,

Now that our engagement with EZGSA is complete and we have successfully acquired our GSA IT-70 schedule, I wanted to take a couple moments to thank you and your organization for the excellent support throughout the effort.

When we decided to move forward with this project, we had already failed two times to obtain an IT-70 schedule without EZGSA's assistance. In fact, we were convinced that without the appropriate level of T&M contracts in our history, we would not able to provide adequate documentation to the Government. You and your team proved otherwise.

A special thanks needs to go to Magdalena Ilieva. As our assigned project manager, she provided us with the kind of support (intelligent, patient and understanding) that we needed to take us completely through this effort. Without her, we would not be where we are today. So please extend my heartfelt appreciation for all her efforts. When I reflect back on all the personal hurdles that injected themselves into this effort for both Magdalena and your organization, what we accomplished reflects the high level of professionalism your organization has.

At this time, allow me to extend my best wishes to you and your team on all future endeavors. It is certainly my intent to provide you with an excellent source for a referral. May all the good things that you and Scott put on place carry on for as long as you desire.

Sincerely,

Neil Manheimer

**CFO** 

AASKI Technology, Inc.

Mul Manheimer